
A Message from the City of Saginaw Municipal Court (05/15/2020) 
 

Texas State Governor Greg Abbott announced on Tuesday, May 5, 2020 his plan to reopen Texas.  The 

State of Texas’ recommended health protocols for reopening can be found at 

https://gov.texas.gov/organization/opentexas.  

Saginaw Municipal Court reopened to the public with normal hours on Monday, May 11. 

If you have a court date and do not want to go, or if you have a court date that was rescheduled by the 

Saginaw Municipal Court to June or July 2020 and you would rather try to take care of it with the court 

instead of coming to court, please contact.  If so, the following options may be available to you: 

 Extension (more time to pay) 

 Deferred Disposition 

 Defensive Driving 

 Payment Plan 

For more information, please contact Saginaw Municipal Court at 817-230-0337 or via email at 

mrojas@saginawtx.org. 
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